

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FORT CAMPBELL T39 INDIANA AVENUE, SUITE 223 FORT CAMPBELL KY 42223-3570

August 31, 2022

Office Of the Garrison Commander

Dear Military Families,

School districts will soon conduct an annual census of federally connected students. As part of the census, you are asked to please complete the Federal Impact Aid Survey Form for each child you have enrolled in public school. In order to assist in determining the districts allotment of Federal Impact Aid please sign, date, and return the form in the timeframe requested by the school district.

Impact Aid is a Federal Program administered through the Department of Education. The Impact Aid Law provides assistance to local school districts with children who have parents in the uniformed services. Surrounding school districts use Impact Aid to hire additional staff, purchase buses and to fund other critical educational needs. Failure to sign and return the form results in the school districts not receiving their correct level of funding.

The goal of the Impact Aid Program is to provide quality education to all affected children. I appreciate your continued efforts in supporting our local school districts and thank you in advance for completing and returning the Federal Impact Aid Survey Form on or before the requested date.

Sincerely,

Andrew Q. Jordan Cotonel, U.S. Army

Commanding